
  

Questionnaire: Please return this form by email to Sam Chambers Turner at clerkgw@wilbrahams.co.uk 
by Friday 17th March. If you prefer to fill in the form by hand, please return it to Hilary Burton at 25 Frog 
End.  

Name of Organisation: Great Wilbraham C of E Primary School 

Approximate number of members: 96 children, 13 staff 
 
Are you able to attend the Annual Parish Meeting on 30th March at 7 pm? Yes/No 
 
Please provide the name(s) of the 
representative who will be attending 

Richard Brown 

1) ACHIEVEMENTS 
Please tell us about 3 achievements in the past year that you are most proud of. 

A) Academic achievements for the end of Key Stage 2 assessments.  Attainment 
was high and our progress figures were the best we have ever achieved  
 

B) Meeting the expectations of the targets from the Ofsted report and the public 
support from the parents 

 
C) Developments towards becoming a zero-carbon school – we have been able to 

achieve a substantial grant from the county (with support from the Wilbraham 
Environmental Group) to have 51 solar panels, 5 small air-source heat pumps 
and LED lighting throughout the school  

 
2) MEMBERS 

Please tell us 3 things that a new member could expect from your organisation. 
A) A school that is moving forwards and achieving targets 

 
B) Positive and caring staff who care about the school, families and pupils 

 
C) A school that is supported by a variety of agencies to achieve the best it can 

 
3) FORWARD PLANS 

Please tell us 3 things that your organisation would like to achieve next year 
A) Continue to provide a safe and happy environment where children flourish and 

progress their learning 
 

B) Developing our curriculum further to enhance teaching and learning 
 

C) Successful transition to become an academy without affecting the high quality 
teaching and learning 
 

4) And FINALLY  
Please tell us how the Parish Council or others could help your organisation achieve 
these aims and provide any other information you wish to include. 
Continued support for community events such as the Quiz and Chips and the summer fair 
– which will be Friday 16th June. 
Joining our volunteers group to help with maintenance of the site  
Supporting the school and what it is trying to achieve 

 


